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Friday, 17th November 2023 

 
Nature Reserve Visit 

Thursday 30th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have arranged to visit the nature reserve to do work alongside SOT city council making nesting boxes. 

The visit will take place Thursday 30th November. We will go within the times of the school day and have 

dinner at school. 

 

Please make sure that your child brings a waterproof coat and wellies on the day.  

 

We will have approximately 8 bird boxes. If you would like your child to bring home a nesting box please 

indicate when completing your consent on scopay. If there are more than 8 replies we will put the names in a 

hat and draw out.  

 

Please log into your Scopay account and give consent for the trip. 

 
 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Statham 

Reception Class Teacher 
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